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SYLMAR, Calif. (Mar. 2, 2018) –   In January, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team 
announced plans to expand and optimize the site’s landfill gas system in 2018. The 
team promptly began the installation of 26 new landfill gas collection wells, and has 
already completed the installation of 11 wells. The remaining 15 landfill gas collection 
wells will be completed this spring. The expanded and optimized landfill gas collection 
system will further enhance odor control capabilities at the site. 

In addition, the Landfill team previously reported on the installation of landfill gas 
system support infrastructure, including horizontal gas wells and liquid extraction 
pumps. Since then, the team has installed seven horizontal gas wells in the active 
disposal area, as well as the ongoing installation of pumps to further optimize new and 
existing gas infrastructure.

Your feedback on our progress is important to us. Should you have any questions, 
please contact the Landfill team at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com or visit us 
online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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